

Dear Parents and Guardians.

MC Cash has partnered with the Phoenix Suns to provide students and their families and opportunity to purchase discounted tickets for the Wednesday, March 29th game. All members of the Cash community who purchase tickets will be invited to watch warm-ups from up close. 15 students who met their Winter growth goals have been

selected to receive a free ticket for themselves and a guest. In addition, those students will stand on the floor with the players for the national anthem. Keep an eye on our MC Cash Facebook page for pictures of this exciting event.

If you would like to purchase discounted tickets please use this <u>link</u> attached QR code. Tickets and spaces are limited.



2023-24 New Students and Kindergarten Enrollment

The 2023-24 enrollment period for new students began January 31. If you have a child who will be enrolling for the first time in 2023-24, you will need to complete a new enrollment for this child. You may begin the registration process online through your ParentVue account; directions can be found online at www.LaveenSchools.org/registration.

Paper packets may also be printed from the website or picked up from any of our school offices.

Please be advised that you will need to bring several documents (birth certificate, immunizations, proof of residence, etc.) to the school of your choice for in-person verification in order to complete the enrollment.

AZELLA Testing

AZELLA testing is taking place over the next couple of weeks. AZELLA tests measure ELL students 'English proficiency in reading, writing, listening and speaking. You can support your student by:

Ensuring your student is present and on time to school each day- this includes ensuring that students arrive before 7:20 AM to receive breakfast.

Remain positive about the test- encourage your student to do their best during testing

Cash Shirts

Student shirts are available! The cost of the shirts is \$15. All sizes are back in stock and ready for immediate delivery.

Like us on Facebook



Facebook is a great way to see what is happening at Cash. Student of the Week pictures are posted on Facebook along with other events that take place. Please take a moment to "like" us on Facebook

https://www.facebook.com/MCCashSchool

Important Dates

2-14 \$1 Dress Down Red and Pink
2-15 Not My Kid Bullying Presentation
2-22 Early Release \$1 Dress Down
AZELLA Testing the Week of Feb. 13 - March 3.

2022 and 2023 Arizona Tax Credit

Arizona allows taxpayers to dedicate dollars to education while reducing the amount you owe on your 2022 taxes through the tax credit program. For every dollar you donate, the amount you owe on your Arizona taxes will be that much less. If you do not owe taxes, the amount you donate may be carried forward to offset future tax

liabilities. You can make your donation online or download the form here. .



Grow to Snow

K-8th grade students who met their growth goals were invited to participate in our Winter Grow to Go celebration. Students were able to play in 26 tons of snow and sled down a 30 foot snow slide. Thank you for encouraging your students to meet their academic, attendance and behavior goals.

Intramural Sports

Tryouts for the spring sports seasons are underway. 6th-8th grade girls interested in trying out for girl's basketball should contact Mr. Cox. 6th-8th grade students interested in trying out for co-ed football should contact Mr. Schut.

Volleyball and soccer seasons came to a close on Monday. Both teams did a great job improving on their technique and teamwork throughout the season.

Laveen Community Parade

MC Cash cheer, Wake-up, and ukulele clubs represented our school in the Laveen Community Parade. Thank you to everyone who came out and supported MC Cash on the parade route.

